
 
 

 

Tools of Choice Curriculum Update 

 

On January 1, 2022, Tools of Choice (ToC) will be shifting to a hybrid curriculum. This 
includes four recorded modules located in the MODD Content Self-Registration Portal and 
live practice workshops.  
  
To find out more information about how your agency can access this resource, please see 
our pages on agency expectations and facilitator training.  
  
If you and/or your agency are interested in the development of an internal ToC facilitator, 
please contact your Positive Supports Consultant to discuss next steps.  
  
Existing tiered agencies who wish to convert ToC Trainers into ToC Facilitators should 
contact Lucas Evans (Lucas.Evans2@dmh.mo.gov) as soon as possible to create a plan to 
meet facilitator expectations by June 30, 2022.  
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https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/tools-of-choice
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/tools-choice-facilitator
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https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/tiered-supports-contact-list
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